THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS WORKFORCE SKILLS CABINET



KARYN E. POLITO
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

February 25, 2016

Joseph A. Curtatone, Mayor Somerville High School 93 Highland Ave Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Mr. Curtatone,

Thank you for submitting an application to the 2016 Mass. Skills Capital Grant Program. The Workforce Skills Cabinet received 68 applications requesting over \$18 million in funding. As you can imagine, the selection process was highly competitive.

I am pleased to inform you that Somerville High School was approved for a grant in the amount of \$355,500.

Please be advised that this award letter does not constitute a contract with the Commonwealth of MA for the grant award specified above. Somerville High School should not proceed with any purchases/work on this project, which is expected to be reimbursed through the Skills Capital Grant Program, until a contract has been fully executed between the awardee and the MA Executive Office of Housing and Economic Development (EOHED). This letter of award is subject to the awardee's completion of all necessary documents/forms confirming the project plan as outlined in the submitted application and shall not confer any rights onto Somerville High School.

If you have any questions about the award, please feel free to contact Juan Vega, Assistant Secretary for Communities and Programs, at juan.vega@state.ma.us.

Congratulations on your selection and thank you for your participation in the Skills Capital Grant Program. I look forward to news on the accomplishments of your project.

Sincerely,

Governor Charles D. Baker